
 
 

CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL ANNOUNCEMENTS MARCH 10, 2024 

Questions, links: Contact Amanda Paredes at cccspfld@gmail.com or 413-736-2742.  

 

EASTER FLOWER AND MUSIC Our Altar Flowers will be returning on Easter 

Sunday! If you would like to make a special Easter Dedication for either flowers or 

to our music program, please fill out the inserted order form, along with your 

donation, and hand it in to the usher or the office!  

 

WEDNESDAYS DURING LENT Join us in the All Saints Chapel every 

Wednesday at NOON during the Holy Season of Lent for a Holy Eucharist 

with the Reverend Bernie Poppe.  

 

CCC TOWN HALL MEETINGS are to take place monthly at the 

coffee hour after both the 10am service and the 12:15p. The next 

meeting will be TODAY. Please use the blank Ballots located in the 

Brook Foyer to record any questions you would like addressed.  

 

SECOND ANNUAL SPRING FASHION SHOW will be Saturday, March 23, 

2024! Participants must pay an entrance fee of $5 for kids and $10 for an adult. Tickets 

will be sold during Coffee Hour or online via EventBrite.com (more info to come!) 

Refreshments and snacks will be for sale, lets make this year’s an even bigger success!  
 

 

CHILDREN’S EASTER EGG HUNT AT CHRIST CHURCH 

CATHEDRAL! Join us on Easter Sunday, in between the 10:00am and 

12:15pm services for a fun Easter Egg Hunt! **PLEASE NOTE** We are 

asking for donations of easter candy, eggs and prizes from anyone in the 

congregation that has some to spare. Call the office with more info! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LUNCH TO TAKE AWAY! Contact Barbara Garriga at 
bgarriga85@gmail.com to make your reservation today! It would 
be great if people could pay when checking in, so they wouldn't 
be left out. If all goes well on this day, we will offer plates every 

third Sunday of the month. Cash only! MENU for March 

24: Rice with pigeon peas, Mac & Cheese, Chicken, Salad and 
Drink! 
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THE PRAYER TEAM IS BACK! It is with much joy we resume this important 
ministry and we look forward to praying with everyone over the coming months!  Just 
remember that we will only be ‘on duty’ in the side chapel two Sundays a month, the 
second and the fourth. 

 

NEW YEAR, NEW TUTORS NEEDED! Please consider making a difference in one 

student’s life by becoming a tutor through the ACTS program in this New year at 

a NEW site, Skyview on Chestnut St. in downtown Springfield. You would be 

matched with one student as part of a group of students and tutors in a beautiful 

community room with free parking across the street at Christ Church Cathedral. 

Come for a visit to see if this experience is right for you. Please contact The 

Reverend Dr. Barbara Headley at 413-731-9810 or acts1986@gmail.com.  

 

 

 

 

DONATIONS NEEDED AT The Drop-In Center needs heavy winter COATS, 

especially Men’s sizes Large, XL, XXL, etc., as well as warm winter clothing, 

sweatpants and shirts, Sweaters, Jackets, etc.. Please clean out your closets and 

donate what you can to the Drop In Center! Donations accepted Monday through 

Friday in the Cathedral Office.   

 

HOST COFFEE HOUR. Please sign up in the library or in the office to bring snacks 

and goodies for fellowship after the 10 am service. Please sign up today!   

 

 

BIBLE STUDY weekly on zoom, Sunday morning 9:00am, Wednesday morning 8:00am, 

Saturday evening 5:00 pm. Links and more information are available through the office.   

 

CENTERING PRAYER weekly on zoom, Saturday morning at 10:30. Lectio 

Divino with a guided meditation every week. Links and more information are 

available through the office.   

 

BOOK CLUB meets on zoom every 6 weeks or so. Next Meeting: MONDAY, 

April 8, 2024 at 7:00 PM via ZOOM. The book will be "Horse" by Geraldine Brooks.  For 

links and more information contact Laura Manship at laura@shouldertoshoulder.org.  

 

 

FEED YOUR SOUL 
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